
From:   Joel Thorsheim   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   March 20, 2018

Subject:   0528-EX-ST-2018  pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

AFTRCC has stated that they at no longer provide coordination for the 2310-2320 MHz frequency band.
Please let us know if there are any questions.

Thanks

Joe


